
General Maintenance Information 

 

 The grass at St. Mary’s Cemetery & Holy Cross Cemetery are cut on a two week cycle 

during the growing season.  This period may be extended during times when we see a 

lack of rain. 

 Any items left at grave sites that are dangerous to the workmen or the general public 

will be removed without notification. 

 Items that are in violation of cemetery rules and regulations that are removed from 

grave sites by cemetery staff will be held at the Cemetery Office at 132 Golf Club Road 

for a limited period of time.  This items bay be removed by contacting the cemetery 

office. 

 

N.B.  Presently work is being done to alleviate drainage issues in certain sections of St. Mary’s 

Cemetery.  Please bear with us while we complete this work. 


